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October 8, 2024 

 

Municipality of St. Charles  

2 King St E, PO Box 70 

St. Charles, ON  

P0M 2W0 

 

RE: Recommendations for Government Regulation of Nicotine Pouches 

 

Dear Council for the Municipality of St. Charles, 

 

At their meeting October 2, 2024, Council for the Township of St. Joseph passed resolution 

#2024-256 supporting the Municipality of St. Charles’ resolution urging the province of 

Ontario to better regulate the sale of nicotine pouches. 

 

The Township of St. Joseph is pleased that the federal government has now taken action 

to regulate this product, and it is no longer available in areas that are accessed by youth, 

ensuring a new generation of nicotine users is not encouraged in Canada.  

 

We thank you for your advocacy on this important public health issue. 

 

Respectfully, 

 

 

 

Amanda Richardson 

Clerk Administrator 
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